
GREETWELL PARISH COUNCIL 
https://Greetwell.parish.lincolnshire.gov.uk 

Mrs C M Myers                                 
Clerk to the Council                      

               
Tel:  07599 244251                                   
Email:  Greetwellparishcouncil@gmail.com  
 

A MEETING OF GREETWELL PARISH COUNCIL WILL BE HELD ON  
MONDAY 6 JANUARY 2025 COMMENCING AT 7.30PM, IN THE BRAMHAM LOUNGE,  

SUDBROOKE VILLAGE HALL, SCOTHERN LANE, SUDBROOKE LN2 2QJ 
 

Residents are welcome to attend 
 

1 Parishioners Items  
2  To receive apologies and reasons given 
3  To receive declarations of interest on any item(s) on the agenda 
4  Draft Minutes of meeting held on 2 December 2024 to be approved and signed as Minutes 
5  County/District Councillors reports if received 
6  Correspondence and Reports:- 
  

      A     Correspondence received since last meeting:- 
 

       5.12.2024 - The Chase monthly play area inspection 
      5.12.2024 - Road closure Order - Greetwell Lane (Between A158 & a point 100m North) 

                     Period of restriction: 07/01/2025 - 09/01/2025, 21:00 - 06:00 
                 6.12.2024 – Play area inspections of The Chase reports  

      9.12.2024 - Information from DC Bridgwood re public hearing for the Tillbridge solar project 
 

      B      Land at The Chase purchased by LCC – Additional legal requirements – Anything further to report  
      C      Planters for railings – reply received from LCC 
      D     Gate at The Chase – Anything further to report 
      E     Gulley clearing in North Greetwell – Update from Fix My Street 
 
      7      Planning – Anything to report 

    

      8     Finance:- 
         
      A     Bank balances to date/Bank Reconciliation   
      B     Accounts for payment 
 
      9     Clerks Report 

  10   Chairman’s Comments 
      11   Date of next meeting – Monday, 3 February 2025, 7.30pm,  Bramham Lounge,  
             Sudbrooke Village Hall 

Signed   C M Myers,   Clerk to the Council     
  30.12.2024 
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